SYNOPSIS OF THE MEETING FOR MARCH 4, 2021
William Greer, Michael Gordon, and Aaron Stephens were all present
William Greer opened the meeting

Aaron made a motion to accept the synopsis of the February 4, 2021 meeting, Michael seconded, all voted in
favor.

Bids for the upcoming street work projects were opened prior to the meeting by our engineer Ryan Lefeld at the
city building. Dirtworks was the only company to subinit a bid for the project. Aaron made a motion to accept
the bid from Dirtworks in the amount of $209,534.00, Michael seconded the motion, all voted in favor.

Michael made a motion to accept the payroll claim docket, Aaron seconded, all voted in favor,

Michael made a motion to accept the claim docket for all other claims, Aaron seconded, all voted in favor.

A leak adjustment for 448 ohio in the amount of $70.51 was presented. Aaron made a motion to approve the
leak adjustment, Michael seconded the motion, all voted in favor.

The town has been contacted by an engineering firm with questions regarding the Northwest corner of St. Rd. 32
and Main St. He was questioning the possibility of sewer availability at that location. After a brief discussion,
it was decided that Mick would get in touch with the engineer to further discuss this matter.

Sandra stated that there would be a planning meeting on Tuesday March 9th for the neighbor helping neighbor
project. Also, she stated that the date for Pop Up Marketplace has been set for Saturday May 15th 9:00 am -
1:00 pm.

Aaron made a motion to adjourn, Michael seconded the motion, all voted in favor.
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